
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Lockard 
Tuesday, January 30,2007 1 :39 PM 
Ray Kennedy 
Della Fordham; Kiwanis Curry; Melinda Watts; Lee Eng Tan 
RE: Confidential Documents Docket No. 060650-TL 

Per this e-mail, I will return confidential documents 1162 1-06 and 11622-06 back to BellSouth. 
Thanks for the information. 
Marguerite. 

--Original Message- -- -- 
From: Ray Kennedy 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30,2007 1:36 PM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Cc: Della Fordham; Kiwanis Curry; Melinda Watts; Lee Eng Tan 
Subject: Confidential Documents Docket No. 060650-TL 

CMP ____o_, 

The following confidential documents may be returned to BellSouth as we have duplicative documents: 
COM 

CD 11621-06 C m  -..- 
CD 11622-06 ECW ~ 

cxx - - =  

QW _.___ 
Staff has determined that the information in the two documents listed above has been re-submitted wi 
RCC by BellSouth. The same information that staff needs to retain is located in the following confidentia *--=-- 

documents: bJ --- 
Pilq 
qy.7 

CD 00269-07 
CD 00270-07 
CD 00271-07 
CD 00272-07 
CD 00273-07 

Technical staff is in the process of reviewing the RCC for the 00269-07 thru 00273-07 documents and will be 
submitting a recommendation regarding these documents via letter to staff attorney by February 21, 2007. 

Melinda and Kiwanis, please work together to do the recommendation that goes to Lee Eng. See me if you need 
guidance. 
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